
Submitter: Annette Adams 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I support this measure.  It will make strides to ensure that the integrity of Oregon's 

elections are adhered to.  I do think that the photo ID does not go far enough to 

ensure the person voting is legally able to do so.  It should be photo ID that will 

validate the person is a legal citizen and qualified to vote.   


